
 

 

 

 

REPORT ON ORIENTATION FOR ANTI-RAGGING AFFIDAVIT AT ST. ALOYSIUS 

DEGREE COLLEGE AND POSTGRADUATE RESEARCH CENTRE 

Date: December 2, 2023 Time: 9:30 AM - 1:30 PM 

Venue: PG Seminar Hall 1, St. Aloysius Degree College and Post Graduate Research Centre 

 

The Anti-Ragging Cell of St. Aloysius Degree College and Post Graduate Research Centre organized an 

orientation program for students aimed at familiarizing them with the process of filling out the Anti-

Ragging Affidavit. This initiative was undertaken to ensure a safe and welcoming environment for all 

students on campus. The orientation included a detailed video presentation to provide clarity on the 

procedures and importance of the anti-ragging measures. 

Guidance: 

The program was conducted under the esteemed guidance of Dr. Sr. Sagayamary, the Principal of St. 

Aloysius Degree College. Dr. Sr. Sagayamary's leadership ensured the smooth execution of the 

orientation, emphasizing the college's commitment to preventing ragging and fostering a culture of 

respect and inclusion. 



 

 

Event Details: 

The orientation program commenced at 9:30 AM and concluded at 1:30 PM, allowing ample time for 

each session. Classes were conducted separately to ensure focused attention and participation. Each 

session lasted for 45 minutes, enabling students to engage effectively with the content and seek 

clarification on any queries they may have had regarding the anti-ragging procedures. 

Activities: 

Video Presentation: A detailed video outlining the process of filling out the Anti-Ragging Affidavit 

was projected for students' clarity. The video provided step-by-step instructions, highlighting the 

significance of adhering to anti-ragging policies and the consequences of non-compliance. 

Interactive Sessions: 

Following the video presentation, interactive sessions were conducted to address any concerns or 

doubts raised by the students. Members in charge, including Mrs. Zeena Lobo, Mr. Syed Salman, 

Mrs. Amali Sunitha, and Sr. Deepa George, actively participated in these sessions, providing valuable 

insights and guidance to the students. 

Q&A Session 

A dedicated question and answer session allowed students to seek further clarification on the anti-

ragging policies and procedures. This interactive segment fostered open communication and 

ensured that students fully understood their rights and responsibilities in maintaining a safe campus 

environment. 

 



 

 

 

 

 


